Department of
Environmental Protection

Southwest District :
Lawton Chiles 3804 Coconut Palm Drive Virginia B. Wetherell
Governor Tampa, Florida 33619 Secretary

June 24, 1998

Frances L. Braaksma, President

Florida Waste Environmental Service, Inc.
5218 St. Paul Street

Tampa, Florida 33619

RE: Florida Waste Environmental Services, FLR 000 013 888
Operating Permit Application 76517-H006-001
Extension of Time to Respond to First NOD

Dear Ms. Braaksma :

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection (FDEP) has received your letter
dated June 17, 1998 and received June 19, 1998 requesting an additional 90 days
extension in submitting your response to the First Notice of Deficiency.

Based upon your request and our previous telephone conversation, the request is granted.
The FDEP agrees to a submittal date of October 2, 1998.

Should you have any questions, please contact Stanley Tam at (813) 744-6100 extension
390 or myself at extension 388.

Sincerely,

%Q‘w .

Roger Evans
Hazardous Waste Section
Division of Waste Management

cc: Raoul Clarke, Administrator, FDEP - Tallahassee
Satish Kastury, Administrator, FDEP - Tallahassee
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